May 6, 1971

Aathony Z. Reisman, Esq.
Berlin, Reoisman and Kessler
1910 N Street, N. W.
Washingtom, D. C. 20036

In the Matter of Consumers Pewer Company
Midland Plant, Umits 1 and 2
__Decket Nes. 50-329 and 50-330

Dear Mr. Roisman:

Enclosed is & copy of a letter dated May &, 1971, from the Director
of the AEC's Division of Reactor Licensing to Consmmers Power
Company. trausmitting comments of the United States Department of
the Interior on the AEC draft envirommental statement for the
Midland Plant. Units 1 and 2.

At the conference on May 1, 1971, I served a copy of these - »uments
on each party in attendance. 1 also provided copies to Chairman
Murphy and Dr. Hall of the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board. Since
you were not present at the conference I am enclosing herewith a
copy of the Interior comments. By copy of this letter I am
traansmitting copies of the comments to Dr. Goodman of the Board

and counsel for the Midland Nuclear Power Committee, since they

did mot attend the May | comferemce.

Sincerely,

David E. Kartalia
Counsel for
Enclosure AEC Regulatory Staff
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